
COMING
SOON
FAMILY SURVEY




CJUSD Families
Beginning January 30 through March 2




Share your thoughts about important topics

impacting your students' success. Your feedback

helps our district improve our schools and better


support students, families, and staff.



The anonymous survey will be available in various
languages and should take about 10 minutes to

complete. More survey information to come in the

following weeks!

YOUR SCHOOLS, YOUR VOICE!


